
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 8:00:05 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: michelle kunkel
Submission Time: Dec 6 2022 7:50AM
Email: miclayton1206@yahoo.com
Telephone: 208-539-7036
Address: 1002 jacklyne circle
filer, ID 83328

Name of Utility Company: intermountain gas

Case ID: INT-G-22-07

Comment: "I dont feel that increasing the cost of the gas bill is wise at this time. Speaking 
from my current situation now, the cost of living is way higher than wages so i think that a 
hike in the utility bill, you are going to be looking at a lot of people unable to pay for the bill. I 
am on level pay for my bill and it already jumped high and i can barely afford it with all my 
other bills that i have for what i make. People are gonna have to work 2 or 3 jobs to be able to 
afford rent and the utilies as it is, is that fair for them to have to do that because the you want a 
price increase? I dont feel its fair. Unfortunately, residents dont have a choice to find a cheaper 
option for this utility. so if someone is unable to pay than Intermountain gas just has peoples 
accounts going to collections and everything else. Just one more way for the people to get 
screwed i believe. DONT INCREASE THE PRICES!!!! "
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